From: Islands2050

**Sent:** Thursday, June 24, 2021 12:52 PM

To: Islands2050

**Subject:** FW: IT Draft policy

From: Dorothy Fairley

**Sent:** Tuesday, June 22, 2021 12:56 PM

To: Executive Admin < execadmin@islandstrust.bc.ca>

**Subject:** IT Draft policy

To all trustees concerned,

I am a resident of Saturna Island, and object strongly to the draft policy. The process is deeply flawed, with no opportunity for face to face meetings with Gulf Island residents. It is completely inappropriate to go ahead without due process. The majority of Gulf Islanders will have their second shots soon, if they haven't already. The option of face to face meetings is a real possibility come fall.

I request that the passing of the policy be postponed until the proper consultation with Gulf Island residents can be held.

**Dorothy Fairley**